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Rotary Club of El Cajon Sunset
1217 Coronado Ave
Spring Valley, CA 91977
May 1, 2020
Dear Rotary Club of El Cajon Sunset,

On behalf of the Crisis House Board of Directors, staff members, volunteers, and clients, please
accept our heartfelt appreciation for choosing Crisis House as the recipient of your donation in the
amount of $550.00 on 4/29/2020 to benefit the mission of Crisis House. Because of donors like you we
have been proud to serve in San Diego County for 50 years. Your gift to Crisis House will have an
enormous impact on our organization. We house over 800 people, including more than 500 children
annually.

Our mission to “respond immediately to stop the cycle of domestic violence and homelessness and
connect families and individuals to crucial resources that empower them to renew their lives” could
not be achieved without funding like yours. Crisis House relies on the generosity of many individuals,
foundations, and corporations o meet the needs of those we serve. Thank you for caring about our
clients. Your concern for those who are living in crisis makes a difference. It is proof to our clients
of the commitment and generosity that will make Crisis House a resource they can count on. We will be
here, continuing fo offer help to those in need.

Please accept this letter as a receipt for your generous donation. Should you have any questions, please
contact our Events and Marketing Manager, StaceyAnn De La Riva at (619) 444-3131. We hope you know
how grateful we are.

Warm Regards,

ey

Mary Case, MSW
Executive Director
Direct Line: 619-444-3132
Crisis House
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